Southern Pacific Masters Swimming
Secretary’s Report for September 11, 2014

1. Submitted approved updated SPMS Bylaws to Anna Lea Matysek at USMS
National Office as required by Rule Book

2. Participated in SPMS EC subcommittee discussions regarding 2014
contractor bid proposals

3. Assisted with drafting and sending email correspondence as requested

Respectfully submitted by
Robin Smith

SPMS Secretary
secretary@spmasterswim.org




